REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES

BEPARTMENT OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
MANILA

No. 2021-1032

The Department of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of the Philippines presents
its compliments to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Hellenic Republic, and has the
honor to convey the following message of His Excellency Rodrigo Roa Duterte,
President of the Republic of the Philippines, addressed to Her Excellency Katerina
Sakellaropoulou, President of the Hellenic Republic, on the occasion of Greece’s
National Day on 25 March 2021.

Excellency,

| extend my warmest felicitations on the occasion of the
National Day and 200th Anniversary of Independence of the Hellenic
Republic.

The Filipino nation joins the people of Greece in celebrating the
significant milestones in your country’s march towards greater peace,
progress, and prosperity.

May the friendship and solidarity between our nations grow
stronger as we continue working together for the advancement of our
shared aspirations for our peoples.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest
consideration.

RODRIGO ROA DUTERTE
The Department of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of the Philippines avails
itself of this opportunity to renew to Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Hellenic
Republic, the assurances of its highest consideration.

Pasay City, 25 March 2021

Ministry of Foreign Affairs of the Hellenic Republic
Athens




